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FroM the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

2nd July,1912. 

I am awfully glad to have your two :papers, particularly as somebody hf-d 

the audacity to tell me that you. were deadt and I have been worrying at the 

't· thought that I should not see you until we foregathered with some of our old 

friends on the other side of the river! I had a talk with Herdlicke about his 

South Americtln specimens, and it was he who told me that your hat was still in the 

ring. 

With greetings and regards, and my love to old friends at the Museum and 

library, 

Sincerely yours, 

\Vil. OSLER. 

13 Norham Gardens. 


